
From: Diaz, Tammy, NMENV [Tammy.Diaz@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Monday, June 30, 2008 16:22 
To: Smith, Steve W SWF; mark.c.patterson@us.army.mil; Kirwan, Eric SWF; Kirwan, 
Eric SWF 
Cc: Cobrain, Dave, NMENV 
Subject: Kickout Investigation WP 
 
Hello, 
I received the revised Kickout Investigation Work Plan dated March 23, 2008.  I 
have verified that all of the comments included in the Approval with 
Modifications letter dated June 5, 2008 have been addressed. Because the 
response to the previous Work Plan was an Approval with Modifications, NMED does 
not typically send a second response letter; therefore, I am sending this email 
to let you know that the work plan has been accepted and is complete. 
Thanks, 
Tammy 
 
Tammy Diaz-Martinez 
Environmental Specialist 
RCRA Permits Management Program 
Hazardous Waste Bureau 
2905 Rodeo Park Dr. E/Bldg 1 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 
Phone: 505-476-6056 
Main: 505-476-6000 
Fax: 505-476-6030 
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